
 

Volunteer Board Members 

 

Manitoba School Improvement Program – The Peaceful Village Inc. (MSIP-TPV) is currently 
recruiting up to four (4) volunteer Board Members (term commencing May 2024).  

MSIP-TPV is an independent, non-profit, non-governmental organization that runs "The 
Peaceful Village Program". This Program promotes the advancement of education for 
disadvantaged youth (particularly newcomer youth) and assists them in achieving their potential 
through promoting positive social connections in a safe afterschool space. 
 
The program provides students with academic support, learning materials, meals and other 
activities (including field trips, volunteer opportunities, and student exchanges). MSIP-TPV 
currently runs Six (6) successful school sites and one community site throughout the City of 
Winnipeg with over 800+ student participants. In addition, MSIP-TPV provides a community for 
newcomer families and adults through provision of English as an Additional Language classes, 
and citizenship assistance classes. 
 
Our Board of Directors supports MSIP-TPV and its community by providing governance, and 
providing guidance in strategic planning for the organization. 

Qualifications 

• Supports the values and mission of the agency. 

• Make a personal commitment to the agency in terms of time & effort. 

• Participates in Board training and orientation programs. 

• Participate in the development of long term and short-term goals and objectives. 

• Represent the agency and act as an ambassador at public events. 

• Attend as many of the special events as possible. 

• Be at least 18 and must reside within the Province of Manitoba. 

• Preferred backgrounds: Finance, Bookkeeping, Accounting, HRM and Fundraising etc. 

Commitment 

This position comes with a time commitment of about 2 - 3 hours in the evening, 5 times per 
year for Board Meetings and occasional special meetings. During the 2024/2025 year, Board 
meetings will be conducted in person or via Zoom. 

Application Process 

Please submit resumes to dswaka@msip.ca. 

We thank you for your interest in our organization, but only successful applicants will be contacted 
for an interview. 

Deadline 

October 1, 2024 

mailto:dswaka@msip.ca

